
 

 

NRS CORPORATION 

8th Floor, Kowa-Hitotsubashi Building 

3-7-1 Kanda-Nishikicho, Chiyoda-ku 

Tokyo, Japan 

 

September 8, 2023 

  

NRS CORPORATION is honored to have received a "Certificate of Appreciation" from  

the Japan Association for Safety of Hazardous Materials. 

 

NRS CORPORATION is pleased to announce that we have been recognized for our efforts in safety 

management and disaster prevention in hazardous materials transportation and collaborated with the 

Japan Association for Safety of Hazardous Materials in the production of their promotion video, 

contributing to the advancement of their awareness and outreach initiatives. On September 6th, we 

were presented with a Certificate of Appreciation from Chairman Yoshiyasu Hyotani of the Japan 

Association for Safety of Hazardous Materials. 

We are committed to continuing to contribute to a sustainable society by providing safe and high-

quality logistics services. 

 

 

 

 

External Link:  

Japan Association for Safety of Hazardous Materials Official Channel 

“A Day in the Life of a Truck Driver Supporting Hazardous Material Transportation" 

 

Contact:  

NRS CORPORATION Human Resources and General Affairs 

Tel: +81-3-5281-8259 

【News】 

From the left, NRS CORPORATION Executive Director Koichi Yasuhiru, 

Kawasaki Office Akio Takami, Japan Association for Safety of Hazardous 

Materials Chairman Yoshiyasu Hyotani. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=D2UsLuqSZwU&t=261s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=D2UsLuqSZwU&t=261s

